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Fort Oglethorpe  

 

The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met on November 19 at Park Place Restaurant 

with  Jim presiding with 10 members and 1 guest present. 

 

NO MEETING 11/26 

 

Business meeting with PR presiding 

 

Club will be doing Backpack Blessings on 4/26.  We need at least 8 members 

there then as we will be the organization doing the packing. 

 

Next Backpack blessing is 11/30 with  truck at 2 and packing at 4 or soon 

after.  The following is 12/14 just packing. 

 

We approved payment of routine bills and a new member. 

 

We gave $250 to Walker Stocking Full of Love.  We  previously gave to 

Catoosa last month. 

 

Stocking Full of Love can use volunteers. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving. 
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